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We would love you donate: 

1. Cube tissue boxes – empty - Mrs Warburton is still wanting to collect 10 empty ‘cube’ tissue 

boxes for a Maths Resource in her class – so any donations would be gratefully received!! 

2. A Bag(s) of Compost - Mrs Seeley is needing some Compost for their ‘Growing’ topics. 
 

Findings from our Parent Questionnaire Spring 2023 

During our ‘Face to Face’ Spring Parents’ evening, 70 questionnaires were completed on the night. The 

questions / statements are that same that are asked by Ofsted on ‘Parent View’. 
 

Question 5 asked for your response to the statement: ‘The School makes sure it’s pupils are well behaved.’ 

100% of parent/carers agreed with this statement – you can’t get better than that!!  
 

Question 4 asked for your response to the statement: ‘The school makes me aware of what my child will 

learn during the year.’  

4 parents disagreed with this - and another said that they didn’t know. 

At THT we start each year with a ‘Meet the Teacher’ evening – where the class teachers highlight the 

topics which are going to be covered during the year and routines of the week etc. 

On our School Website we also display our Curriculum Overviews for each Class which highlights the 

themes and topics for each class during the year. Something new this year (on the Website) are our 

Knowledge Organisers (KOs). The KO guides pupils through the subject, reminding them of what they have 

already learned, what vocabulary they will be learning and Key Questions which will be answered during the 

topic. The Key Questions are the ‘End Goals’ and ‘Finishing Points’ of each topic / unit. 
 

Celebration Worship 

Last Friday we had a lovely Celebration Worship…Well done to the children who made it to the Bench, they 

were... 

Reception Scarlett 

Year 1 Eliana 

Year 2 Lily and Teddy D 

Year 3 Emma 

Year 4 Mary  

Year 5 Isabelle 

Year 6 Emily, Daisy and Charlotte  

Headteacher Award George in Year 1 

Scarecrow Festival 

Please note that the ‘full festival’ is not running this year. There will be the Scarecrow trail, a Tombola 

and Bottle Stall and Refreshments at Church. Mrs Warburton and our School Council will also be running a 

‘Second Hand Toy’ stall – so please come along and support our School Council!! 

 

Keep Fit Classes at THT 

Please scroll down to see an advert for Ellie Bates’ Keep Fit Classes at THT… 
 



 

 

 

 

Choir Church Eucharist Service 

This Friday, 12th May, there will be another of our Eucharist Services for the Choir Church to sing at. It 

is always a lovely service in the School Hall… Parents, Carers and Family Members of the Choir Church are 

always welcome to join us!! It starts at 3.45pm and finishes no later than 4.30pm. 
 

School Lunches 

Week 1 of the Summer menu – Week beginning 15th May 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Crispy Salmon Fish 

Fingers with Herby 

Potatoes and 

Vegetables 

Booths Meatball 

Marinara Sub Roll with 

Paprika Potatoes and 

Sweetcorn 

Roast Beef, Yorkshire 

Pudding, Gravy, Roast 

Potatoes and 

Vegetables 

Home Made Chicken or 

Quorn Curry with 

Mixed Rice and Naan 

Bread 

Golden Crumb Fish 

Fingers with Chips and 

Peas 

or or or or or 

Tomato and 

Mascarpone Pasta  with 

Crusty Bread and Salad 

Baked Jacket Potatoes 

with a Choice of Filling 

and Salad 

French Bread Pizza 

with Potato Wedges 

and Salad 

Cheese and Tomato 

Pasta Bake with Crusty 

Bread and Salad 

Homemade Pizza 

Margherita with Chips 

and Sweetcorn 
 

Last Week’s Attendance 

Last week – an amazing 171 pupils (out of 193 children) attended school for 100% of the time – they didn’t 

miss one session of school. 

12 children (from 9 different families) were late for school at least once (after 9.00am). 

The best attending classes for the week was Year 5 –with an attendance figure of 99.5% for the week.  
 

Vacancies at THT 

Breakfast Club / After School Club Manager 

We are looking to recruit a Manager for our high quality before and after school childcare provision. 

Please click on the link below for all the details and application forms… 

https://uk.indeed.com/viewjob?jk=7a4218273bb791ea&tk=1grdcuga1ist1800&from=serp&vjs=3 
 

After School Club Playworker  

We are also looking to recruit a Playworker for our After School Club (ASC). Initially the hours would be 

approximately 2.5 hours, twice a week in the Afterschool Club, Wednesday and Thursday 3:30 – 6.00pm. 

Pay is £10.79 per hour (Grade 3 Point 3). Please email the school office for an Application form: 

bursar@holytrinity-tareton.lancs.sch.uk or office@holytrinity-tarleton.lancs.sch.uk 

Once a manager is appointed ASC may still need someone one evening a week and to possibly be on call to 

cover illness etc. 
 

The closing date for the above positions is now 22nd May, with interviews being held on 26th May. 
 

Vacancies In LCC Catering  

Our friends at Banks ST Stephen’s are needing a Catering Supervisor (Head Cook) towards the end of this 

school year (and onwards). The role is for 20 hours a week. 

LCC catering is also needed two mobile catering assistants who have a car and can drive to different 

schools when necessary – 15 to 20 hours per week. 

For further information – please contact our local LCC Catering Supervisor, Diane Wornold on 07854 

184207 

The posts are also available to view on the LCC Website. 
 

As always…thanks for reading…yours sincerely, 

 

Stephen B. Smith  

Headteacher 
 

https://uk.indeed.com/viewjob?jk=7a4218273bb791ea&tk=1grdcuga1ist1800&from=serp&vjs=3
mailto:bursar@holytrinity-tareton.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:office@holytrinity-tarleton.lancs.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

Did you know… 

Good Luck to all of our Year 6 children who are undergoing their End of Key Stage 2 SATs Tests this 

week!! 

Did you know that in 1990, Standard Assessment Tests (SATs) were brought in at ‘state’ schools for the 

first time for all six / seven year olds, but it wasn’t until 1994 that SATS were introduced for 10 / 11 

year olds. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


